inspector Neise

After the meeting earlier this week we have talked to several professional engineers asking for the
code analysis, that was requested. They are not sure what you are asking for. We called the building
plans examiners as recommended (651) 266-9074 and 266-9075. They told us that you are the only
person that could specify “code analysis” this was followed up with speaking with Mai Vang who also

referred us back to you.
Please expand on what is required for this analysis. Please be specific.

Of special concern are the numerous deficiencies that HAVE been addressed/ corrected and
have been in compliance for over a year. It doesn’t seem to matter that this has been done, and has

been done for a long time.
thanks

John Norris Jr



ter dugginslawfirm.com

From: john norris liiselling007 @gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 5:31 PM
To: terry@dugginstawfirm.com
Subject: Fwd: question

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: Adrian Neis <Adrian.Neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: Mon, May 16,2011 at 3:18 PM

Subject: Re: question

To: "norris, john" <jjselling007@gmail.com>

Cc: "Moermond, Marcia" <Marcia.Moermond/@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Owens, Phil"
<Phil.Owens(@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Shaff, Leanna" <I_eanna.Shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Vang, Ma1"
<Mai.Vang(@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Wiese, Angie" <Angie. Wiese(@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Mr. Norris,
The code analysis is to determine the structural integrity and code compliance of the roof coverings/structures.

In regards to your concern of the numerous items that have been completed over the past year, you can request me to
make an inspection of your property per the Legislative Hearing Officer. If you would like to set up an inspection, please
let me know.

Thanks,

A.J. Neis

Fire Inspector

City of St. Paul

375 Jackson St. Suite 220
St. Paul, MN 55101

651-266-8992 telelphone
651-266-8951 fax

>>> john norris <iiselling007 @gmail.com> 5/13/2011 3:33 PM >>>
the paper letter to follow via usps.

Thanks

John jr



